
 

 
 

MEMO 
 
Date: June 23, 2021 
To: BPRW Commission 
From: Dan Cahill, Land Steward 
RE: Old North End Farmer’s Market at Dewey Park 
 
 
Request for a special use permit for the Old North End Farmer’s Market at Dewey Park for a commercial 
use of the park for the 2021 season. 
 
The ONE Market has been operating seasonally at Dewey Park since 1992.  The ONE  provides a service 

for the sale of farm produce and food goods.  This is a neighborhood market, that serves a diverse 

community and the localized economy.  Approximately ⅓ of the total sales at this market is through EBT, 

ThreeSquares and other subsidized resources 

 
There are no conflicting events.  
 
Staff Recommendations: 
Approve special event permit 
 


